
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/041/2021-22     DATE: 8/11/2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that currently onsite classes for KG to class II and 

Class IX to Class XII are in progress. I am happy to inform you that we will be getting all the 

other students for onsite classes by the end of this month. Kindly ensure to read the 

messages and circulars sent by the class teacher.  

As we are into the second term of the current academic year, we have to place the order for 

text books required for the next academic year (AY 2022 – 23). Due to pandemic the shipments 

of text books require more time hence we have to place the order by the last week of 

November.  

We would like to inform you that the orders will be placed based on the consent given by the 

parent. The text books can be collected only as full sets and once you have placed order, you 

are expected to collect the text books without fail.   Kindly fill the attached consent form.  

Google Form Link:  https://forms.gle/uJhXxYUzbSzx7QGcA 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Deepak Patankar, 

Principal 

 

 

https://forms.gle/uJhXxYUzbSzx7QGcA

